
 

 
Dear Resident 
 
Veloway 1 Stage E – Piling Works 
 
The Department of Transport and Main Roads (TMR) would like to advise piling works for the 
Veloway 1 Stage E project will be commencing. 
 
About the project  
Veloway 1 (V1) Stage E will provide a dedicated cycleway from Birdwood Road, Holland Park 
West, to the existing Veloway facilities at Gaza Road, Tarragindi. 

This project will include three dedicated cycle bridges over Marshall Road, Sterculia Avenue and 
Bapaume Road near Gaza Road. Removing multiple road crossings will provide a safer route for 
people to cycle. 

There will be new access points to the cycleway constructed at Bapaume Road, opposite Peronne 
Road, as well as ramp connections from Gaza Road and the south side of Birdwood Road. 
 
Project Works: 
  

Work will include delivery of piling materials on semi-trailers, concrete deliveries, drilling and piling 
and earthworks (trucks and excavators removing fill).   
 
TMR will make every effort to minimize impacts and appreciates your patience while these works 
are carried out. 
 
Timing: 
 

• Piling works will commence from week commencing 21 January 2019 and expect to 
complete mid-2019, weather and construction conditions permitting. 

• Where possible, piling will be undertaken during the day in areas where it is safe to do so 
with minimal impacts to the road network. The Birdwood Road basin in the area between 
Birdwood Road and Marshall Road will be installed as day works. Piling works will primarily 
be undertaken at night to ensure the safety of the work crew and road users and to 
minimise the impact to the road network. 

• Day works will take place from 7 am until  5 pm, Monday to Saturday.  
• Night works will take place from 7 pm until 5 am, Sunday to Thursday.   
• Some Friday night works may also be required to meet construction timeframes. 

 
Expected impacts: 

• Nearby residents/businesses may experience short term impacts, including noise, dust, 
vibration, lighting, loss of parking from construction equipment and activities onsite. 

• Changed traffic conditions will include reduced speed limits, lane or shoulder closures and 
minor delays.  

• Motorists should expect changed conditions, including speed limit restrictions, temporary 
loss of parking spaces, partial lane closures and other traffic control measures throughout 
the work site. 
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TMR will distribute notifications to nearby residents and businesses before work begins. This 
notification will include information on the work and the contact details for the Project Team. 
 
For more information on this work, please contact the Project Team by emailing 
v1@tmr.qld.gov.au or calling 1300 180 573. 
 
For up-to-date information on road closures and traffic conditions across Queensland, go to 
www.qldtraffic.qld.gov.au or call 13 19 40. 
 
The Project Team will make every effort to minimise impacts to the local community and 
appreciates your patience while these important works are being carried out.   
 
Kind regards, 
  
The Project Team 
Metropolitan Region | Brisbane Office 
Program Delivery and Operations Branch | Department of Transport and Main Roads 
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